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Dear All, 
I know I seem to say this every week – but 
phew, what a week and what a term!  That’s it, 
end of term 4 and I am sure you will agree it 
has been one of the strangest terms ever. 
 
This is just a short newsletter today to let you 
know a few things that will be happening after 
Easter. 
 
As much as possible over the next two weeks, 
please try and take a break – we will not be 
setting work to do.  You will see on the 
website some ideas for the holidays, but 
please TAKE A BREAK.  Get fresh air, walk, 
run, cycle, bounce, play games, create 
games, read, sleep, eat – whatever takes your 
fancy!  
 
As a trust, the PLT is staying open for children 
of NHS and essential key workers and those 
who are most vulnerable over the Easter 
holidays but where possible we are also 
taking a break.  
 
I will be checking emails on a regular basis, so 
if there is anything you need us for please 
drop us a line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Emma Barker 
 

TERM 4 – 3rd APRIL 2020 
ABABSEN 

GOOGLE CLASSROOM  

 
For Term 5 we will be starting to use Google 
Classroom.  It will offer us and your children 
more structure and formalised learning 
which I think will be really useful for 
everyone. 
 
There will be a user guide sent to all of you 
and information will be available on our 
website.  We will be sending this all out in 
the first week of term 5 along with logins for 
all your children.  If you have any issues with 
regards to accessing the internet or lack of 
use of a device, please let us know 
(info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk) and we will try and 
come up with a solution. 
 

FSM 

 
There has been quite a lot of information 
going out about FSM for between when we 
closed and the end of the Easter holidays, 
and today details about from the start of 
Term 5.  If you are having trouble with any 
of the above, please let us know ASAP on 
info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk 
If your circumstances have changed, find 
out if you are eligible at: 
https://www.somerset.gov.uk/education-
and-families/free-school-meals/ 
 

 
 

 
 
On this Friday evening all of you have 
gone 'over and above'.  Enjoy a 'hot 
chocolate' (other drinks are available), pat 
yourselves on the back for a job really 
well done and relax.  We are all in this 
together. Happy Easter! 
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